Dear Editor,

The manuscript is truly honored to have the opportunity to be published in the
esteemed journal, and we sincerely appreciate the valuable comments provided by the
reviewer. We have carefully incorporated reviewer's suggestions and made necessary
changes to address the shortcomings of the manuscript, and the relevant modifications
are highlighted in the manuscript that has been newly submitted.

Reviewer #1

Issue 1: Thank you for submitting this case report. Is there is any other studies
reporting the same findings? Thank you

Response: Thank you for your kind question. We have searched PubMed, CNKI, Web
of Science, search strategy: "Chinese Pharmacist" OR "Pharmacist intervention" OR
"Case report" OR "Kangfuxin Liquid", the selected publication time span is nearly 5
years. Our results show that although there are cases related to pharmacist
intervention reported, most of them are concentrated in the fields of oncology and
anti-infection, and there are almost no reports of county-level pharmacists in primary
care institutions. At the same time, most of the research on rehabilitation new solution
focuses on basic research and clinical trials, and the report on the individual efficacy
of this combined proton pump inhibitor is the first time.

Therefore, this is the first case report that demonstrates the important role of
pharmacists at county level in making therapeutic decisions. The experience of
pharmacists can be an important aid in the dosage of antibiotics and the use of
traditional Chinese medicine such as Kangfuxin Liquid. More importantly, our study
provides a clinical basis for our next research on Kangfuxin Liquid combined with
other drugs.

Additionally, we have made corrections to the author's name, supplemented and
improved the latest cutting-edge work, and addressed some minor issues found, and
these changes are highlighted.

We have thoroughly addressed all the concerns raised by the reviewer and
editor-in-chief, and have made necessary revisions to address minor issues, aiming to
elevate the manuscript to meet the rigorous publication standards. If you have any
problem, don’t hesitate to inform me.

Sincerely yours,
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